

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and Town Council

FROM:

Greenways Commission

Joe Herzenberg, Chair

wer for J.H.

SUBJECT:

Open Space Acquisition

DATE:

September 25, 2002

The Commission reviewed efforts to spend 1996 Open Space Bond funds and voted unanimously (4-0) to recommend that the Council:

- The Morgan Creek and Bolin Creek greenway corridors should remain the top priorities.
- Authorize the staff to contact landowners anywhere within the Town limits as long as the properties meet the general criteria previously established by the Council.
- Pursue opportunities within the Town's ETJ and outside of the Urban Services boundary as long as the properties meet the Council's general criteria and provisions of State law.

Voting yes were Joe Herzenberg (Chair), Jim Earnhardt, Brenda Nielsen, and Robert Verboon